22 November 2016

Powerhouse Museum
PSA fights for fair pay for
€asual ¥VSOs

Earlier this year, PSA members at the
Powerhouse Museum informed us that, despite
recommendations made during the 2014
restructure, Casual Visual Services Officers
(VSOs) are not being paid at the appropriate
Clerk 1/2 level, but at a lower general scale rate.

In response, your union launched a case in the
NSW Industrial Relations Commission (IRC) to
win equltable pay for Casual VSOs. At the IRC,
verhouse refused to take a reasonable

has argued to maintain the

model. The case is

The meetings will be held in the Charles Kerry
room on:

5 December at 4:00 pm
9 December at 4:00 pm

If you would like to attend, inform your
manager and shifts will be arranged.

Additionally, the regular PSA Powerhouse
members’” meeting will be held in the Ellis
Rowan Room on Tuesday 22 November from
12:30 pm to 1:30 pm.

If you have any information or documentation
that might assist us in our case, please send it
to hwall@psa.asn.au. All information will be
treated confidentially and appropriately.

gow that this has been a trying time for

but now is the time for involvement

o the effort to attend and
RSA members at the
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